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Thursday 11th June 2020 

 

Dear Southover Grange Gardens, 
 

I am writing to you to propose a wonderful idea. I think you should invest in several bee hives 

to add to your beautiful garden. I would even go as far as saying that beekeeping isn’t only 

important – it’s critical. 

 

Firstly, the honeybees are thought to be responsible for pollinating one third of the crops 

we eat. The pollination process results in more beautiful flowers and therefore, greener and 

more flower-rich spaces! This would suggest that your gardens will look even more beautiful!  

 

Secondly, you might be concerned about where you can keep them, but you do not need to 
worry, because I have thought of that already! The patch of grass between the two rows of 

flowers in the back garden, would make the perfect spot! You could put a fence around the 

beehives to keep the public and bees safe.  

 

Finally, in order to combat potential diseases and other natural and man-made threats to the 

honeybee population; to help reverse the decline of this remarkable and important insect, 

and to help to maintain and improve biodiversity, it is important that we keep bees.  

 

As a result of all of these reasons, I believe that you should definitely invest in some bee 

hives!  
 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter and I look forward to hearing your response. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Blackwell 


